
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - JANUARY 20, 2003 
 
AWARD OF TENDER T02-81 
FAZIA MAHDI PARK � PARK DEVELOPMENT 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Commissioner of Community Services, in consultation with the Director of Purchasing and 
the Director of Reserves and Investments recommends: 
 
That this report be received for information. 
 
Purpose 
 
The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee that a further report with respect to the 
results of tender T02-81 will be available at the Council meeting of January 27, 2003. 
 
Background - Analysis 
 
The project is for the construction of a new park named Fazia Mahdi Park located near Jane 
Street and Teston Road.  This project, capital number 5871-0-01, was approved in the 2001 
Capital Budget in the amount of $300,000.00.  It includes the following: plant material, site 
furnishings, gazebo, large play area, basketball court, mini soccer field, and concrete walkways.   
 
Tender, T02-81, has been issued and will close on January 9, 2003.  The results will be available 
for the Council meeting of January 27, 2003. 
 
Conclusion 
 
At the time of writing this report, the tender would not have closed and it is anticipated that the 
evaluation of submissions for this project will be completed and available for the January 27, 
2003 Council meeting 
 
Attachments 
 
None 
 
Report prepared by: 
 
Paul Gardner; Manager of Parks Development  
Frank Milkovich; Landscape Planner 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
G. Doris Haas 
Commissioner of Community Services 
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